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INSURANCE COMMISSION AOVISORY

TO All lnsu rance/Reinsu rance Companies, lnsurance and
Reinsurance Brokers, Mutual Benefit Associations, Trusts for
Charitable Uses, Pre-Need Companies, Health Maintenance
Organizations and other lnsurance Commission Regulated
Entities, and All lC Personnel

SUBJECT PLDT Unified Trunkline No. (q2) 85238461

Please be advjsed that we are currently experiencing problems with our Unified
Trunkline Number (02) 85238461 due to ISDN connectivity issues. The
lnformation Technology Division (lTD) has already reported the matter and requested
technical support from the Philippine Long Distance Company (PLDT).

ln the meantime, you may reach the lnsurance Commission Main Office in Manila
through the email addresses published in our website:
httost//www. i nsurance. oov. oh/l C-Directorv-Officials

We apologize for the inconvenience caused. Rest assured that we are worktng closely
with the PLDT to restore said line.

LYN OJICA
agerIC Di ision Man

Administrative Division

Advrsory No
Management
Support Services
Advisory
18 April 2022

Head oflice, P.O. gox 3589 Manil, lTrunk Line: +(632) 8523 84611 Fat No: +(632)8522-1434 | wY*v.in8urance.gov.ph

Republic ol the Philippines
Department of Finance

INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue

Manila

Classification:

Date:

Thank you for your cooperation.
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